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NOTICE  
METER READING EQUIPMENT UPGRADE  

PROGRAM SUSPENDED 
 
 
In light of the recent developments in Ontario, the Town has decided that it is the public’s best 
interest to suspend the meter reading upgrade program at this time.   
 
If you have received a Notice of Disconnect as a result of not having booked an appointment, 
you may disregard the notice.  The water will not be disconnected for lack of access to your 
meter. 
 
We will contact you in the future to reschedule an appointment to upgrade you meter reading 
equipment 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Town of Aylmer 
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